
IHSAA Review Committee 
October 10, 2019 
Indianapolis, Indiana 
 
 
 
Present 
Hearing Officer Phil Ford, Phil Gardner, Pam Noble, Debb Stevens, Nancy Alspaugh. 
 
A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Curt Hopf, a student attending Barr-Reeve High School, who had 
been declared ineligible under Rule 19-4. A hearing was requested in order to appeal the ruling. The student’s family and 
legal counsel for the IHSAA submitted findings of fact. Having analyzed all available data, the IHSAA Review Committee 
voted to uphold the decision of the commissioner. 
 
Present 
Hearing Officer Matt Martin, Nathan Dean, Jim Brown, Jeff Doyle, David Amor, Mike Whitten. 
 
A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Teresa Maggio, a student attending McCutcheon High School, who 
had been declared to have limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.2. A hearing was requested in order to appeal the ruling. 
The student’s family and legal counsel for the IHSAA submitted findings of fact. Having analyzed all available data, the 
IHSAA Review Committee voted to uphold the decision of the commissioner. 
 
A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Kaden Manna, a student attending Marquette Catholic High School, 
who had been declared to have limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.2. A hearing was requested in order to appeal the 
ruling. The student’s family and legal counsel for the IHSAA submitted findings of fact. Having analyzed all available data, 
the IHSAA Review Committee voted to uphold the decision of the commissioner. 
 
 
 


